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RAHALL ANNOUNCES APPROVAL OF HUNTINGTON FAMILY HOUSING PROJECT

WASHINGTON DC -- U.S. Rep. Nick J. Rahall, (D-WV), announced
today that the U.S. Dep’t. of Housing and Urban Development has awarded

$851,405 to the Huntington Housing Authority in Huntington, Wv.

The Huntington Housing Authority has received approval for a
project providing 16 two-bedroom and 14 three-bedroom units of rental
vouchers over a five year budget authority. These rental vouchers are
part of HUD’s Family Self-Sufficiency program promoting the
coordination of both public and private resources to enable eligible

families to achieve economic independence and self-sufficiency.

"By making available the resources that enable our families to
achieve economic independence and self-sufficiency, we not only provide
economic growth for our area, but we strengthen our families and our

comunities as well," stated Rahall.
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